From: "Arthur P. Motta, Jr." <artmotta@comcast.net>
Date: December 26, 2019 at 9:40:26 AM EST

To: Linda.Morad@newbedford-ma.gov

Subject: Residency requirement

Hi Linda,
I'm opposed to removing the residency requirement. Residents should receive deference in this regard.

Please vote against removing the residency requirement.
Arthur Motta
New Bedford, MA

IN CITY COUNCIL, February 13, 2020
Referred to the Special Committee on Waivers of Residency.  Dennis W. Farias, City Clerk
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